Children’s Services Council
April 11, 2019
Minutes

Melisa Jahner called the Children’s Services Council’s meeting of April 11, 2019 at 5:15p.m., with the following members present:  Pat McCoy, Judge Wallace, Amanda Riedel, Melissa Jahner, Wendy Coker and Cathleen Blair, Executive Director. 
Melisa Jahner asked if there were any additions to the Agenda.  Cathleen Blair stated that Shared Services Network for the Summer Guides in the amount of $500.00 needed to be added for funding from the Special Projects line.  Judge Wallace made a motion to add the request as 3a, Wendy Coker seconded, all approved.
The Minutes of March 21, 2019 were presented for approval.  Pat McCoy made a motion to approve the Minutes as presented, Amanda Riedel seconded, all approved.
Cathleen Blair presented the Financial Statement ending March 31, 2019.  Wendy Coker made a motion to approve as presented, Pat McCoy seconded, all approved.
Melisa Jahner reminded the Council members that Mid-Year Evaluations are due from all the agencies.
Cathleen Blair presented the request from the Shared Services Network in the amount of 
$500.00 for the Summer Activity Guides.  It was shared with the Council members that Erin Moore found out today that one of the sponsors called her and stated that could not donate toward this project this year.  Pat McCoy made a recommendation to pay up to $1,000.00 if needed for the summer guides, Wendy Coker seconded, all approved.

Cathleen Blair informed the Council that the 2019-2020 RFPs are due April 23rd and the interviews will be scheduled on May 14th.
As there was no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 5:30 p.m.  The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 9, 2019 at 5:00 p.m.
